
Lee, Stephen


From: Lee, Stephen


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 11:46 AM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Media inquiry from Bloomberg


Hi, Christopher. Just wondering what NOAA’s most recent statement on the recent Dorian controversy is. We’re


doing a story today about Congressional Democrats demanding answers and sending letters to your agency about


what happened. Have any procedures been put in place to protect NOAA’s scientific independence going forward?


On deadline for 1:30. Many thanks.


Stephen Lee

Reporter


Bloomberg Environment

Direct: 703-341 -3698


Mobile: 202-297-7249


Twitter: @sklee_ca


stephenlee@bloombergenvironment.com
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